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June 2021 

  

Dear Parents, 

 

The Frome Learning Partnership schools are collectively planning to be able to host transfer 

day for pupils in Years 4 and 8 in the traditional format on Wednesday 7th July 2021. 

Further details and welcome information will be distributed throughout June and 

arrangements at each school may vary slightly but we are all working towards being able to 

welcome parents and pupils in person this year. We believe that the benefits for the pupils 

currently far outweigh the increase in the number of close contacts that pupils will have on 

that day. Every school will keep detailed contact records on the day in case we need to 

trace contacts and current schools will support with contacting parents should this be 

required. 

We continue to follow current guidance and review our risk assessments regularly and will 

do so again when the next step of the road map is announced. 

We’re looking forward to welcoming you all to your new schools and celebrating the terrific 

progress you’ve made so far. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Frome Learning Partnership Head teachers 
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